CALIFORNIA, 30TH DISTRICT CONGRESSMAN BRAD SHERMAN

April 30, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:
I am requesting funding for Improvements to Warner Center Park in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Los Angeles, located at 200 N Spring
St, Los Angeles, CA 90012.

The funding would be used for improvements to the Warner Center Park. Wamer Center Park is
a popular destination for San Fernando Valley recreators but much of the park receives little to
no shade throughout the day, including the exercise area and the outdoor stage.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

BRAD SHERMAN

Member of Congress
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